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Award Winners  
This week’s ‘Pupils of the week’ winners are: 

Reception – Thomas S, Year 1- Casey E, Year 2- Mia F, Year 3- Macaulay C, 
Year 4- Lili-Grayce R, Year 5 – All Year 5, Year 6- Kyla H 

This week’s ‘Reading Award’ winners are: 
Reception – Lilly-May B, Year 1- Lincoln D, Year 2- Oliver D, Year 3- Ashlea P 

Year 4- Evan A, Year 5 –Casey P, Year 6 – Beth F 

This week’s ‘Values’ winners are: 
Nursery – Dylan C, Reception – Alisha F, Year 1- Freddie W, Year 2- Summer R,  

Year 3- Damien C, Year 4- Jessie D, Year 5 – Jake W, Year 6- Dominic L 
Nursery ‘Star Awards’ – Leo R & Leon G (Nursery children will receive their awards in class) 

Parents of the ‘Pupil of the week’, ‘Reading and ‘Values’ Awards are invited to our assembly 
on Friday, 25th November at 9.00am.  

 
 
 
 
 

Disco 
The two discos were a great success.  Thank you we raised a magnificent £500.09 which will be used 

to directly benefit the children. 
Parents Evening 

Parents Evening is Tuesday, 29th November 3.45-7.15pm for a 5 minute appointment to talk about your 
child’s work, targets. Appointments can be booked online via the School Cash Office online payments 
website www.scopay.com.  If you haven’t already signed up for this, contact Mrs Walters and she will 
give you a registration code and you will be able to see available times and book. If you don’t have 
access to a computer you can contact the office and they will logon and book your appointment for you.

There will also be a Scholastic Book Fair where books can be purchased. 
Children in Need 2016 

Thank you for all your kind donations. We have raised £396.94 from non-uniform and Pudsey 
merchandise. 

Year 5 Assembly 

Parents & Guardians are invited to Year 5 assembly on Tuesday, 22nd November at 
9.15am.  Hope you can join us. 

 

Clubs 
There are no clubs on Monday, 21st November due to staff training. 

Collection from School 
                   Please be patient with staff when a different person is collecting  
                  your child. They will always refer to the office if they are not sure 

                     and this is our policy to safeguard our pupils. We understand it can 
                               be frustrating to be left hanging around but we always put your child’s 

safety first. 
 
 

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07860030339 

Attendance 
The attendance percentage for the whole  

w/e 10th November 2016 is 91.7%   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

The winning class is Year 2 with 96.7% 

 

The Christian Value we are focusing on this half term is ‘Respect’ 
 

“Honour one another above yourself” Romans 12:10 

Prayer Request  
Please 
remember in your 
prayers those 
who gave their 
lives so we could 
live ours.  

 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Date Event Details 
22.11.16 Y5 Assembly 9.15am in School Hall 
29.11.16 Parent’s Evening  
15.12.16 Cinema Night 3.30-5.45pm 
19.12.16 Christmas Dinner £2.20 
21.12.16 Finish for Christmas 2.30pm 
9.1.17 School Re-opens  
10.2.17 Half Term Finish at 3.30pm 

 

Reporting your child Absent 
If your child is unwell and won’t be able to attend school, please contact school to inform us of the 

absence. This can be done by telephoning school and selecting option 1 or you can text us on 
07860030339. 

 

Lunchtime Award  
Joshua K, Y1 
Aiden T, Y5 
TJ T, Year 6 
Leah B, Y6 

E-Safety - Each week we will aim to share with you some useful websites that can help keep children 
safe when online. This week we are sharing:  
  

Safety Tools on Social Network & other Online Services: Information and advice on the 
safety tools, age requirements and terms and conditions for a variety of online services popular 
with young people. www.saferinternet.org.uk/safety-tools 

Primary Admission for September 2017 
If your child has a 4th Birthday between 1st September 2016 & 31 August 2017 they will start primary 
school in September 2017. You will still need to apply for a place even if your child attends a nursery 
linked to a primary school.  The deadline for applications is 15th January 2017.  
www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.  Speak to Mrs Walters or Mrs Constable if you are having difficulties. 

 

Contact Details 
Please keep us up to date with any new contact details. 

We need to be able to get in touch with you in case of an 
emergency. 

HobNobs  
Could the pupils that attend HobNobs please 

bring in a ball of wool in any colour for an 
activity they will be doing. 

 

Morning Preparation 
We would like to ask parents to ensure that their children arrive at school in the morning 
with everything they need for the day. Children also need to know what their 
arrangements are for the end of the day / who will be collecting them. Whilst we do 
understand that situations can change during the day, we are finding that classes are 
constantly being disrupted when members of staff from the office, need to take forgotten 
packed lunches, PE kits etc in to class or deliver messages at other times of the day. 
Thank you 

A new Autumn/Winter 
School Dinner menu will be 
coming home tonight. The 
new menus will start from 
Monday, 14th November. 

Rotary Club Christmas Shoebox Campaign 
Thank you to those who have already sent in a shoe box or donations.  If 
you still have a box at home or would like to do one there is still time, they 

need to be back in school no later than 30th November. 
 


